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What’s new at Club Shahin?
Greetings to all our patrons!  All of us here at Majmu’eh Shahin hope that you enjoyed your summer to the fullest.

Now that the children are back at school and life has returned to its normal rhythm, remember that maintaining good health by exercising, eating healthy foods and relaxing should remain an integral part of your weekly routine.  

We thank you for choosing Majmu’eh Shahin as your health club.  We continually hope to serve you better and to provide new and interesting programs that meet your needs and exceed your expectations.  Of course, we need your input regarding future services and changes.  To accomplish this, we will be conducting a survey of your opinions.  Your recommendations and comments can also be deposited in our suggestion box at reception.  All comments are seriously considered.
With respect to comments received, we had several members express concern over the cleanliness in the pools during the summer.  Summer is naturally the busiest season for swimming.  Rest assured that we clean our pools regularly.  Chlorine and acid levels are monitored daily.   Pool water is filtered and replaced continually.  During busy periods, the water is given extra chlorine.   Recently we have also begun to use more reliable test strips.  Cleanliness of our facilities is our number one priority.  (Remember that we, as well as our children, swim in these pools as well!)  However, cleanliness of the pool is also the responsibility of our patrons.  Therefore, we ask you to shower prior to entering the pools, Jacuzzis and saunas.  
Exercise Programs
Daily 9:30 a.m. aerobics, “Chi Gong”, “Tai Chi”, “Stretch” and “Abs and Bottoms” is available for women.  For those ladies who prefer to get wet, we have AquaFitness every Tuesday at 12:30.  Aerobics for men is also offered Saturdays, Mondays and Wednesdays at 20:30.   Kick-boxing classes are offered Sundays and Tuesdays.  Please check the bulletin board at reception or the gym for more information.  Apart from swim lessons and Karate for children, we would like to expand our offerings for children.  Every Tuesday at 13:00 we have Aquatots for children ages two through 7.  Swimming lessons for children are available throughout the year.  There is no reason why your child shouldn’t continue learning throughout the year, so that they don’t forget what they learned during the summer. 
Member Referral Program

Starting first of Aban and for a limited duration only, we are implementing a member referral program.  Those current members who refer a friend, family member, etc. to Shahin will receive a beautiful Shahin Sports Bag in appreciation.  The new membership applies to any member category (gym, pool or complete).  Note that this program is NOT retro-active.  Current members will be receive a bag only for FUTURE member referrals (not previous referrals).  Receive a gym bag and help make someone healthier!
Fall Exercise Tip
While fasting, ensure that you don’t work so hard that you lose a lot of liquid.  Also limit your time in the saunas and Jacuzzi during this period.  Gentler exercises like stretching & weights are more suitable.  However, keep your body moving.  It is important to continue exercising if your body has become accustomed to it.  This will ensure that you ease back into your routine more easily when Ramadhan ends.  And will also help you feel better while you are fasting.
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